Chi Yun School 2020-2021

Latest Situation of Upper Respiratory Tract Infection in School

2nd November, 2020 Dear Parents / Guardians:

Since 24th October 2020, multiple cases of Upper Respiratory Infection were found among boarders, a total of 21 boarders and 5 staff have been infected. All students have been sent for medical treatment and are in stable condition. We have reported to the Department of Health, they have sent their staff to the school for inspection and they advised us to monitor the infection closely.

Our school had clean the premises thoroughly during the holidays, and cooperate with the Department of Health to formulate various epidemic prevention measures, and urge our staff to pay attention to personal hygiene and do all defense work. At the same time, we also encourage parents to maintain good environmental and personal hygiene of students. When having fever or respiratory symptoms, wear a surgical mask, seek medical advice promptly and refrain from attending class at school.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact nurse, class teacher or hostel parents (Tel: 2386 2010).

Yours faithfully,

Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School